
 

 

 
25th September 2018 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer  

Risk Assessment – Hydrotherapy Pool 

Your child’s Risk Assessment for the hydrotherapy pool is due to be updated, there 
have been no changes. I should be grateful if you would review the document and if 
you wish to make an alteration or any additions please let me know, otherwise 
please can you sign and return it within the next five days. 

If you have any queries or wish to discuss the Risk Assessment, please do not 
hesitate to contact me.  

Yours sincerely  

 

 

N Dean 

Physical Development Co-ordinator 

 

 
 


